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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Mairéad Farrell TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
Email:  
 
13/04/2021 
 
PQ 16198-21 To ask the Minister for Health the expected average daily vaccination numbers in 
regard to the vaccination system’s rollout capability under unconstrained supply, 75% supply and 
50%, in tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -  
 
Dear Deputy Farrell 
 
Thank you for your representation.  As of the 6th of April there were 961,887 vaccines administered; 
Over 679,000 people have now received the first dose of their vaccine. The Vaccine Programme Roll 
Out crossed the 1 million threshold on 8th April. The HSE achieved the highest week administering 
over 126,000 doses over the week of 29th March, with Good Friday achieving the highest daily total 
administering over 31,000. As you will be aware NIACs provided updated advice to the Department 
of Health yesterday.  Please see link below for more information. 
 
https://www.rcpi.ie/news/releases/national-immunisation-advisory-committee-niac-issues-revised-
advice-on-the-use-of-the-astrazeneca-covid-19-vaccine/. 
 
The HSE are currently revising plans based on NIACs advice in relation to the roll out of the vaccine 
programme in the coming days, 
 
I hope this provides you with assistance, 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
__________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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